CHPS Postcard

Weekly update during the COVID-19 closure 5/8/20

Content Warning

Dr. Meloche Announces Plans Regarding End-of-Year Events

As he explains in the "Minute with Dr. Meloche" video above, Dr. Meloche has several announcemenis
regarding CHPS end-of-year events at every grade level, including our high school graduations. Please
read his letter to the community in its entirety. N




Free Grab & Go Breakfasts and Lunches Offered to All Cherry
HIll Students

Grab and go breakfasts and lunches continue to be available to ALL CHERRY HILL STUDENTS for the
remainder of our COVID-19 closure mandated by Gov. Phil Murphy to continue through the end of the
school year. Each Monday, students will receive 2 breakfasts and 2 lunches per student. Each
Wednesday, students will receive 3 breakfasts and 3 lunches per student. Choose pickup location:
Cherry Hill High School East, Cherry Hill High School West or Clara Barton Elementary from 10 am-
noon. Please be sure to have proof of Cherry Hill residence, such as your driver’s license with Cherry Hill
address, or student ID numbers ready in order to claim each student’s meal. Questions? Email
publicinfo@chelc.org

NJTV "Learning Live" Extended through June 19

NJTV, in partnership with NJEA and the NJDOE, is continuing "NJTV Learning Live" on weekdays
through June 19. Kids in grades 3-6 can tune in to Channel 23 on all TV/cable/FIOS and some satellite
providers and online from 9 am-1 pm for classes taught by some of NJ's finest public school teachers.
3rd grade: 9am; 4th grade: 10am,; 5th grade: 11am; 6th grade: noon. Subjects: English language arts,
math, science, social studies & a "special” such as art, music or phys ed. Lessons are recorded by a
teacher from home. Flease tune in!

Visit the COVID-19 Info Page on the CHPS Website Here

For the latest information as cur school district, like all school districts in the state of New Jersey
under the directive of Gow. Phil Murphy, remains closed through the end of the 2019-2020 school
year.

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Cherry Hill Public Schools. If you wish to stop receiving email updates sent through the Blackboard service, please
unsubscribe.
Cherry Hill Public Schools | 45 Ranoldo Terrace, Cherry Hill, NJ 08034 | 856-429-5600



